
PRESIDENT’S LETTER 
JANUARY 18, 2022 

 
Hello Fellow Beekeepers, 
 
At the last meeting of the Tri-State Beekeepers, our member Chris Druschel offered to present a 
program on Wilderness First Aid with an emphasis on non-prescription treatment of bee stings, and to 
add to the event by including a course leading to a CPR certification.  That evening, many of you 
expressed an enthusiastic desire to attend.  On January 1 we opened registration for the event, 
scheduled for Saturday, February 19.  Information regarding the event is found on our website at 
https://www.tristatebeekeepers.com /wilderness-first-aid-and-cpr-course, accompanied with the 
registration format.  Unfortunately to date, the response has been very limited.  Without a sufficient 
number of participants, we will be unable to offer the event.  Maybe you have been procrastinating and 
delaying registering.  Maybe you were unaware of the program.  Maybe you don’t see a need to attend 
for as a beekeeper you are never stung.  Regardless of your reason for failing to act by now, we ask you 
to consider taking part in this club event and the generosity on the part of Chris and register at this time.  
Thank you for your consideration and we hope to see an overwhelming response as you are now 
motivated to stand up and be counted. 
 
Steve 


